
Reese. Latasha 

Subject: FW: 2/22 Council agenda 

From: Beatriz Vivi Martinez <> 

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2021 6:07 PM 

To: Gordo, Victor <vgordo@cityofpasadena.net> 

Cc: Everett, Alison <aeverett@cityofpasadena.net>; Sabha, Tamer <tsabha@cityofpasadena.net>; 

Subject: COMMISSION APPOINTMENT RESIGNATION 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 

safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more .... 

Dear Mayor Gordo, 

Please accept this email as my formal resignation as Commissioner at Large for the Commission on the Status 
of Women effective immediately. I am grateful and honored for the opportunity given by former Mayor Tomek 
to serve the city in this capacity. 

I am also honored to have met and worked with such formidable fellow commissioners. 

I look forward to continuing my civic involvment in the city. 

Sincerely, 

Beatriz Martinez Sanchez 
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